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The Last Newsletter 
As this will be the last newsletter for 2013, a huge thank you is extended to all Thornton Public 
School families. Highlights of the year have included the swimming, athletics and cross country 
carnivals, the many excursions the students have enjoyed, the wonderful breakfasts for our 

Mums and Dads, the Camp Over, and our fantastic award ceremonies. 
We are very lucky at Thornton school to have a fabulous school community and thanks go to 

the wonderful P&C led by Sharonne Moore, the School Council led by Lynne Howard, the 
Canteen Team  and of course our amazing Environmental Warriors. 

We are also very lucky to have the best students around.  
To our kids who excel in sport, academics, music, art, drama and technology, well done.  
To our many students who turn up every day, try their best in the classroom, enjoy their friends 

at lunch and afternoon tea, and have a go at all activities, thank you.  You are the reason we 
have such a great school. 

 
To all Thornton families, 

 
Merry Christmas, Happy New Year and have a wonderful holiday break.  
 

Dates For Your Planner 
Monday 16 December 
Yr 6 Farewell 

Tuesday December 17 
Aboriginal PLP Afternoon Tea 

Wednesday 18 December 
Last day of Term 4 

Tuesday 28 January 2014 
Staff return to school 

Wednesday 29 January 
Students return to school 

Friday 31 January 
Kindy 2014 start 

 

Photo of the Week 
How great was the Carols Evening 

 
 

 
 

Term 4, Week 10                13 December, 2013 

No 34 



Day One Organisation 2014 
On Wednesday January 29, , 2014, all students in years 1-6 will start back to school.   

They will return to their previous teacher, except Kindergarten (2013) who will be taught by our current 
year 6 teachers, until numbers are confirmed. 

Once the numbers are confirmed, the students will be assembled in stage groups and classes for 2014 
organised.  The exact timing of the class formation is unknown. However it is expected that students 

will know their teacher by the end of the first day. 
 

A Few Dates for your calendar 
 January 31  House Captain Elections 

 February 7  House Captain Inductions 

 February 6/7  School Photos 

 February 10  Swimming Carnival 

 February 12 / 13   Parent Teacher Nights 

 March 18  Athletics carnival 

 April 8  Cross Country 

  

 

Our Resident Photographer 
A huge thank you to Daniel Gilliam who has been taking photos for the school all year. If parents 
would like to view recent photos and download them onto a thumb drive, please contact the office. 

A day when Daniel can be in the school will be arranged.   
 

A Wonderful visit to St Josephs on Friday by the choirs 
 

 
 

 



A lovely Presentation Day 

 
 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Our Outgoing Prefects 

 

 
And our incoming Prefects. 
Congratulations to our captains, Levi Clarke, and Sophie Sorensen. 

Congratulations to our Vice Captains, Trinity Hopton and Ben Burgoyne. 



P & C News 
Hope you are all nearly organised for the Christmas season! 

 
Sharonne 

 

Munch n Eat News 
Thank You 

A big ‘thank you’ to all our wonderful volunteers that have helped out in the canteen this year, without 

your help we would not be able to open the canteen daily and provide the service to the students that we 
do. 
We have a few volunteers whose children are moving on this year and most of these volunteers have 

been with us since their child/children were in Kindergarten. Thank you so much for all the time you 
have given us throughout your time here. You know you are always welcome back if you’re looking for 

something to do. You will be missed! 
Thank you to: 

Carol Budden, Leanne Papas, Leanne Noble, Linda Gabriel and Emma Harris. 
Best wishes to you and your families for the future. 
 
Limited Menu on Wednesday (last day of school) 

On Wednesday we will only be selling pies, sausage rolls, cheese and bacon rolls, lasagna, mac cheese, 

spag bol and roundas. The silver tin may not be out front of the canteen of a morning if we start to run 
out of items. 
 

The roster for next week is as follows: 
Monday 16.12 – Leanne F 

Tuesday 17.12 – Lynne H 
Wednesday 18.12 – Mel I, LIMITED MENU 

 
The roster for next year has been completed and we have a few vacancies. One on a Monday, one on a 
Tuesday, two on a Thursday and one on a Friday. If anyone would like to go onto our roster either for 

a full day or just from 9am until 11.30 please call in and see us or give us a call on 4964 1369 in the next 
few days. I will try and get a roster out to everyone before school finishes. 

 
Hope everyone has a very Merry Christmas and a lovely holiday 

 
See you next year 
Cheryl and Paula 

 

Community News 

Maitland Neighbourhood Centre says a huge thank you to the students who have so generously to their 
Christmas Hamper Appeal. 

Please know that you have brightened Christmas day for families who live in your local area. What a 
wonderful school this is! 

You are terrific!! 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 



 


